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If someone else would like to receive these UPdates, please send
an e-mail to Shan_Stroup@sdb.uscourts.gov.

Due Dates and Deadlines Set by the Court

Please timely comply with all due dates and deadlines set by the
Court in orders or by other means.  If you are not able to do so
in a particular instance, please file a motion before the due
date or deadline requesting an extension and setting forth the
reason(s) for your inability to timely comply.

Link

Previous Bankruptcy UPdates

As always, should you have questions regarding this UPdate or
anything else concerning your dealings with the Court or the
Clerk's office, please let us know.
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